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I am writing in support of LD 1971 because local law enforcement should not be 
using resources for immigration purposes. We need to maintain a distinction between 
local, state, and federal policies and ensure that our police departments are not 
involved in tactics that are questionable and unconstitutional for immigration 
enforcement purposes. I urge you to please vote ought to pass. Thank you.


